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The College of Management Year of the Rabbit Gala  
 

On the 13th of January at 6pm, the TKU College of Management held an

end-of-Chinese Year party. At the event were over 150 teachers, staff, and

department alumni.

 

 

 

Apart from a giant feast, the evening featured a continuous line up of

live entertainment, which included a singing duet by the Dean of the

College of Management, Dr. Wang Chu-ching and department alumnae, Ms. Lin

Li-yu. The centerpiece of the evening’s entertainment, however, was a

large-scale bingo contest, which offered one lucky guest the chance of

winning up to NT $12,000. In the end, the main prize was claimed by a

recently  arrived  associate  professor  of  the  Department  of  Business

Administration,  Tsao  Hsiu-yuan.

 

 

 

During the event, Dr. Wang expressed his gratitude to all College of

Management faculty and staff for their concerted efforts throughout the

year.

2011/03/01
 

 

 

College of Management Gala Poster, with playful picture of college dean (right)



Onstage, performers bring a traditional Chinese feel to the evening (left)

 


